
From: CMS 1332-WaiverSupport <1332-WaiverSupport@cms.hhs.gov>  
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 1:53 PM 
To: Benjamin.Yardley@maine.gov; Greenleaf, Brittnee L <Brittnee.L.Greenleaf@maine.gov>; Hooper, Mary M 
<Mary.M.Hooper@maine.gov>; Christopher Howard <Choward@PierceAtwood.com>; Mary McGillicuddy 
<mmcgillicuddy@PierceAtwood.com> 
Cc: Walsh, Pat (CMS/CCIIO) <Patrick.Walsh@cms.hhs.gov> 
Subject: ME 1332 Post-Award Forum Modification Determination 
  

***This message originated outside your organization*** 

 
Dear Maine 1332 team,  

 
Thank you for your submission on Thursday, April 21st, 2022 of Maine’s request for a modification of normal post-
award forum procedures during the public health emergency pursuant to 45 CFR § 155.1320(c)(2). After evaluating 
your request, the Department of Health and Human Services and the Department of the Treasury have determined 
that your proposed modified post-award forum procedures to hold your forum virtually meet the requirements set 
forth in 45 CFR § 155.1320(c)(2). 

 
Within 15 calendar days of your receipt of this modification determination, please post it and your modification 
request to your public website along with any information related to the approved revised timeline to hold the post-
award forum, as applicable and consistent with 45 CFR § 155.1320(c)(2)(ii)(E). Please also ensure that you summarize 
your modified post-award forum procedures in applicable quarterly and annual reports consistent with 45 CFR § 
155.1320(c). 

 
Sincerely, 

 
CMS Waiver Support Team 
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